
Recessed Hearing Notice

City of Philadelphia

The Committee on Law and Government of the Council of the City of Philadelphia held a Public 

Hearing on Tuesday, February 19, 2008 and recessed the public hearing until Thursday, February 

28, 2008 at 8:30 AM, in Room 400, City Hall, to hear further testimony on the following:

An Ordinance providing for the submission to the qualified electors of the City of 

Philadelphia of an amendment to the Philadelphia Home Rule Charter to allow 

the Administrative Board to increase the number of deputies exempt from civil 

service in City departments; fixing the date of a special election for such purpose; 

prescribing the form of ballot questions to be voted on; and authorizing the 

appropriate officers to publish notice and to make arrangements for the special 

election.

080008

Resolution proposing an amendment to the Philadelphia Home Rule Charter to 

allow the Administrative Board to increase the number of deputies exempt from 

civil service in City departments, and providing for the submission of the 

amendment to the electors of Philadelphia.

080040

Immediately following the public hearing, a meeting of the Committee on Law and Government, open 

to the public, will be held to consider the action to be taken on the above listed items.

Copies of the foregoing items are available in the Office of the Chief Clerk of the Council, Room 402, 

City Hall.

Patricia Rafferty

Chief Clerk
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